
Clyde – have started their Pet topic and are enjoying walking and taking care of their (toy) dogs. This 

week we welcomed some mice (motorised) and are learning about distance and direction by 

programming them and watching them run!                                                                                                 

Lomond – have discused what topic they would like to learn about and have started with a Pirate 

theme. They have made their own 3D junk model pirate shiprs, cutlasses and hooks, created pirate 

maps and taken part in treasure hunts.                                                                                                            

Nevis  – at the beginning of this term Nevis class released their beautiul painted Lady Butterflies into the 

garden. They had been observing them as they grew from tiny caterpillars to chrysalides and finally into 

butterflies.This term they will conintue the growing theme with ‚Dig for Victory’ gardening activities for 

the WW2 topic.                                                                                                                                                    

Thistle -   have been enjoying learning all about Glasgow and are looking forward to getting back to 

Linn Park next month.  Dylan has been working really hard in maths and literacy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

                                         

 

May holidays 

The Bank holiday                                            

weekends                                                                           

are as follows:                                                                    

Monday 3rd  May                                                                

Thursday 6th May         

Please note: The May Inservice day is Thursday  

6th May and children do not attend that day.                                                                                                                                                                      

Friday 28th  May and Monday 31st  May.                                     
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As always if you 

require any 

further 

information 

please do not 

hesitate  to 

contact : 

Mrs Blair  

Principal Teacher  

Sandwood  LCR 
0141 883 8367                                      

sun Protection & hot weather 

You may send your child to school with                          

sun-screen.  Please note, staff members are                  

not permitted to apply this, however can 

supervise application by children to themselves.  

If you wish your child to use sun screen in 

school, please ensure a member of staff is 

alerted to this in writing. 

Please send your child to school with a filled                 

re-useable water bottle. 

 

We have changed our 

uniform supplier. A pop-up 

uniform shop will be in the 

school playground on 23rd 

June. Items can be taken 

away on this day or ordered 

and collected from the shop 

in Hillington or delivery can 

be arranged. Thank you to 

our Parent Council for their 

continued help with uniform 

ordering. Details will be 

issued separately regarding 

uniform ordering. 

 

http://www.sandwood-pri.glasgow.sch.uk/

